
 
 

         Date: 01.08.2017 
 

 
NOTIFICATION 

 
Sub: Acceptance of surrender from COMEDK candidates who have 
       selected Medical seats allotted from KEA 

 
 

COMEDK has announced the process and schedule for extended second 

round for Engineering courses on 31.07.2017. 

 

Subsequently, citing the dates for confirmation of choice for Medical seat in 

KEA being between 31st July and 3rd August, the Admission Overseeing 

Committee was of the opinion that few candidates who have selected an 

Engineering seat at COMEDK may have also aspired for a Medical seat 

through KEA. In such circumstances, it has directed COMEDK to consider 

accepting surrender of Engineering seat from such candidates who have 

selected Medical seat from KEA. 

 

In view of the above, since the option of surrendering after the second round 

is not available and since one day is required for reconciliation of data 

earlier to the commencement of option entry for extended second round, the 

candidates who have been allotted a Medical seat in KEA can surrender 

their COMEDK Engineering seats upto 6.00 PM of 2nd August 2017. 

 

To surrender their seats, the above candidates have to send request to email 

ID comedk2017surrender@gmail.com by enclosing copies of Medical 

allotment letters issued by KEA along with COMEDK allotment letter 

through their registered email ID. 

 
 
 

 Sd/- 
 Executive Secretary, COMEDK 
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